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Dear Gladiator Families,
 
This has been a very difficult time for our community. Our hearts 
break for the Smith family and those closest to Daniel. The 
outpouring of support from the Gladiator community has been 
incredible and we have come together in more ways than I could 
have imagined. I want to thank our network of counselors, crisis 
teams, colleagues, administrators, teachers, and parents who 
supported our campus last week. I also want to thank both the 
Archway and Prep parent volunteers, our student leaders (Senate, 
Lanista, Pantheon, and SSO), Ms. Nelson and Mr. Black for 
making the GlowFest and 1st Daniel Smith Glow Run a success. 
It will continue to be difficult, but we could not be surrounded by 
a better group of people. As we look to the final quarter of the 
year, let’s remember to lean on each other as we press on to 
brighter days and find comfort in knowing that Daniel’s spirit, 
laughter, and his memory will forever be a part of the Gladiator 
community.
 
Sincerely,
Ms. Jacobson
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Upcoming Events 

4/5 - 7th Grade Field Trip 

4/7 - 4/9 - Drama Troupe

Quick Links 

School Calendar 21.22 

March Lunch Menu 

Configio Payment Portal 

Bell Schedule 

Academy Giving   

Uniform Policy 

Headmaster Chats  

22.23 School Year 

8/9 - First Day of School 

10/10 - 10/14 - Fall Break 

12/19- 1/2 - Winter Break 

3/13 - 3/17 - Spring Break 

5/25 - Last Day of School 

GLADIATOR WEEKLY UPDATE 
NPX Website | NPX Athletics | NPX Calendar | Administration 

North Phoenix Prep Academy 14100 N. 32nd Street, Phoenix, AZ 85032  602.996.4355

https://northphoenixprep.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/21/2021/04/21_22-Family-Calendar.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1L66nY_scuQR8WM3MmMUl5kvYFy6Z1BV4/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=109466392079512634803&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://northphoenixprep.configio.com/
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1GIPgwMGkvgUNj2F4xJfIk8LbeP41VP2TCPugLWBKD7U/edit?usp=sharing
https://northphoenixprep.greatheartsamerica.org/support/
https://northphoenixprep.greatheartsamerica.org/academy-life/uniforms/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/161Qw8tni33QWhKZJdNzsbDpastovRLFC0PVybugVYTM/edit
https://northphoenixprep.greatheartsamerica.org/
https://northphoenixprepathletics.com/
https://northphoenixprep.greatheartsamerica.org/news-events/calendar/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Tt3-e0vvh3x2_KkeiPjrr5MRtDgy53UvhwtQt9zPXc0/edit?usp=sharing
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Notes from the Academic Dean 
State Testing 
Arizona’s Academic Standards Assessment (AASA) is the 
statewide achievement test for Arizona students in Grades 3-8. 
All Arizona public school students in these grades will take the 
grade level assessments. In addition, high school students will 
take statewide achievement tests. Here at NPX, tests will be 
administered as follows:

3/28 - 11th Grade:    Science Test
3/29 - 8th Grade:     Science Test
4/4 - 7th Grade:      AASA Writing Test
4/4 - 8th Grade:      AASA Writing Test
4/5 - 9th Grade:    Aspire Exam 
4/5 - 10th Grade:  PACT Exam 
4/5 - 11th Grade:   ACT Exam 
4/7 - 7th Grade:       AASA ELA/Math Part 1
4/7 - 8th Grade:       AASA ELA/Math Part 1
4/8 - 7th Grade:       AASA ELA/Math Part 2
4/8 - 8th Grade:       AASA ELA/Math Part 2

2022-2023 Enrollment - *ACTION 
NECESSARY*
To confirm your student will return to or withdraw from 
NPX next year, please follow the re-enrollment instructions 
below:
1.Log in to the enrollment Parent Portal using your email address 
and password.
2.Please click HERE to create/update your password if needed.
3.Once in the enrollment Parent Portal, please click on the RE-
ENROLL NOW button.
4.Select your student/s and click on the green START RE-
ENROLLMENT button.
5.Answer all questions and e-sign the questionnaire at the end.
◦Repeat steps 4 and 5 for each student you are re-enrolling.
6.Finally, send in the new AZ Proof of Residency to match the 
address on file via email to Ms. Nelson:  
anelson@northphoenixprep.org
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Academy Giving 

Did you know? Community 
Investment is the best way 
to support North Phoenix 
Prep! Community Investment 
Funds help keep our curriculum 
rigorous while supporting our 
teachers and administration. 
Does your family want to 
support our school through 
Community Investment? Email 
Jackie Curtis, Academy Giving 
Manager, with any questions or 
click here for more information. 

PSO Corner 

PSO Website 

Contact PSO 

Amazon Smiles 

Connect with NPX 

https://greathearts.schoolaxis.com/
http://enrollment.canopyhosting.com/parent/public/resetpassword/A5EF51D5
https://greathearts.schoolaxis.com/
mailto:anelson@northphoenixprep.org
mailto:jcurtis@northphoenixprep.org
https://northphoenixprep.greatheartsamerica.org/support/
https://www.npxpso.org/#/
mailto:npxparents@gmail.com
https://smile.amazon.com/
https://www.instagram.com/northphoenixprep/
https://www.instagram.com/northphoenixprep/
https://www.instagram.com/northphoenixprep/
https://www.instagram.com/northphoenixprep/
https://www.instagram.com/northphoenixprep/
https://www.instagram.com/northphoenixprep/
https://www.instagram.com/northphoenixprep/
https://www.instagram.com/northphoenixprep/
https://www.instagram.com/northphoenixprep/
https://www.facebook.com/NorthPhoenixPreparatoryAcademy
https://www.facebook.com/NorthPhoenixPreparatoryAcademy
https://www.facebook.com/NorthPhoenixPreparatoryAcademy
https://www.facebook.com/NorthPhoenixPreparatoryAcademy
https://www.facebook.com/NorthPhoenixPreparatoryAcademy
https://www.facebook.com/NorthPhoenixPreparatoryAcademy
https://www.facebook.com/NorthPhoenixPreparatoryAcademy
https://www.facebook.com/NorthPhoenixPreparatoryAcademy
https://www.facebook.com/NorthPhoenixPreparatoryAcademy


North Phoenix Preparatory Academy March 28, 2022

GlowFest Success 
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Gladiator Track and Field 
Our Gladiator Track and Field teams competed at the Chandler Rotary Small School Invite this past 
weekend. Many scholars clocked personal bests, broke school records,  as well as qualifying for the State 
Championships! 

School Records
Thomas Koska - 3200m Elitę Session - 9:13:27 
Aleksandra Reno - 100m Dash - 13.35 seconds
Jason Ingersoll - Shot Put - 33’ 44”

State Qualifiers
Harrison Brewer - 300m Hurdles
Girls 4 x 100m Relay - A. Reno, L. Attasseril, T. Cannon, K. Kartler
Thomas Koska - 3200m 
Sam Johnston - 3200m
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Tax Credit Drive - Ends April 18th! 
Thank you for helping us reach 58% off our goal. We have just over 3 weeks and still need 67 more Tax 
Credits to reach our budgeted goal. 
Please share this link with your family and friends!
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Summer School Brochure 
In need of credit recovery? Looking for an enrichment course? Please take a look at this summer’s NPX 
Summer School Brochure. Please reach out to Ms. Jensen with questions.  

 

NPX Gladiators Yearbook  
It is time to order the 2021-2022 Yearbook! 
Please visit this website:  ybpay.com and enter our yearbook ID code:  14458922

Cell Phone Usage 
Upon entry into the Academic Building, student cell phones are to be placed inside the student’s 
backpack, which will remain inside their locker for the duration of the school day. Cell phones are not to 
be removed from backpacks until students have exited the Academic Building. No cell phone is to be 
used inside the school building or in the courtyard. Students observed with their phones on campus will 
be required to turn them in and may pick them from the Dean’s office after school.

Reporting Absences 
To report your scholar(s) absence, please provide an email to Attendance@NorthPhoenixPrep.org with 
the following information:

1. Student(s) First and Last Name
2. Grade
3. Date of Absence(s)
4. Reason for absence (please be specific)

Absences 
When a student is absent and in need of make-up work, they should first check the Weekly Homework 
Chart for assignments. Should they have questions or need additional assignments, they are to email their 
teacher(s) directly. Please do not ask the attendance line to acquire assignments for your student. If items 
need to be picked up from campus, teachers will leave these items in the front office. 

Tardies 
We are now requiring any appointments (e.g., medical, dental, etc.) reported as a tardy to bring the 
documentation/slip from that office for auditing purposes. At time of check in, our Raptor system, allows 
to select reason for tardy “ Doctor/Dentist or appointments, a slip must be given to our Front Desk team 
upon entry.
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iRP2a2T3yL-aNJRqELF-39JyCLH5z7yl/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=109466392079512634803&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iRP2a2T3yL-aNJRqELF-39JyCLH5z7yl/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=109466392079512634803&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:mjensen@northphoenixprep.org
http://ybpay.com
mailto:Attendance@NorthPhoenixPrep.org
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